
 PUBLIC HEALTH NOTICE 
 

Only the patient who has the 
appointment for an urgent, emergency 
or neccessary services is allowed in.  
 
If the urgent or emergency appointment 
is for a child or the patient needs 
physical help this will be the only 
exception and only one helper. 
 
Out of respect for ALL others, if you 
have not been social distancing please 
advise us before coming in, we may 
have to decline access to the inside of 
our office. 


